
Good morning, 

Here is our news for Tuesday, Nov. 20th 

Our 8th Grade Gateway Reads committee will meet today in the library during lunch.  

Don’t forget to wear crimson or purple tomorrow to show who you will be cheering for  - WSU 

or UW - in Friday’s Apple Cup game! 

Did you buy a yearbook during orientation?  Are you sure?  Located in the Commons are grade-

level lists of all students that have purchased a yearbook.  Please take a moment to check the 

lists to see if your name is on it.  If you do not see your name, you still have a chance to buy a 

yearbook.  The first week of December, you may buy your yearbook for $25 in the front office 

before or after school or during your lunch.   

GRAB YOUR CAMERAS--THERE IS A => 

PHOTO CONTEST 

WHAT DOES UNIVERSAL RESPECT LOOK LIKE? Take a photo of respectful scenes: self, 

environment, peers, and those that serve.  Write a caption explaining the who, what, when, 

where, how, why. 

Contest rules: 

Outside of school. 

Permission from those whose picture is taken. 

School appropriate. 

Create a Google doc and submit photo and caption to Ms. Vantuyl: JVantuyl@everettsd.org  

DUE NOVEMBER 30! 

Prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place. 

Winners will be displayed on campus. 

Remember Gateway, guard your character! 
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